
Good morning 
 
Thank you for consulting National Highways regarding the Saddleworth 
Neighbourhood Plan and associated documents. 
 
Given the scope of the Plan, the general rural nature of Saddleworth and the 
distance of the urban areas from the nearest access points on to the Strategic Road 
Network, it is not envisaged that any of the proposed policies would have a 
detrimental impact to the safety or operation of our network. We therefore have no 
comment to make at this time. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Adam 
 
Adam Johnson | Spatial Planner 
Cheshire | Merseyside | Greater Manchester 
Spatial Planning Team, North-West Operations 
National Highways | Piccadilly Gate | Store Street | Manchester | M1 2WD 
Tel: +44 (0) 7917 426 500 
Web: http://www.nationalhighways.co.uk/ 
  
For information and guidance on planning and the Strategic Road Network in England, 
please visit: 
https://nationalhighways.co.uk/our-work/planning-and-the-strategic-road-network-in-england/ 
 


